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Dear colleagues,

Everyone wants to turn the page on Covid-19 as soon as possible. A pandemic is not
new in human civilization. But what makes the Covid-19 pandemic special is that it took
place in an unprecedented backdrop. For overcoming the pandemic we must carry out a
comprehensive evaluation of the global ability to maintain stability when faced with

similar challenges in future.

This time of the year has been full of festivities and joyous occasions like Durga Puja,

Dussera, Diwali, Id-e-Milad and Christmas.

I convey my best wishes to all the members of the AG Bengal family and hope the New

Year brings happiness to all.

M. Basu
Pr. Accountant General (A & E),
West Bengal




October - December, 2020

PROMOTION

++ 31 officials have been promoted to the
post of Asst. Accounts Officer (Ad-hoc)
with effect from 01.10.2020.

¢ Shri Kalipada Naskar-II. Sr. Accountant
has been promoted to the post of

Supervisor with effect from 17.12.2020.
Congratulations to all of them.

RETIREMENT

The officers and staff of this office
who retired on superannuation on the last
working day of October, November and

December, 2020 have been shown below:

October -2020

Shri/Smt  Soumen  Chakraborty,
Senior Accounts Officer, Tapas Kumar
Sarkar, Ganta Venu Gopal Rao, Sr.

Accountant, Sukhi Hembram, M.T.S.

November -2020

Shri/Smt Tapas Kumar Chakraborty,
Assistant  Accounts  Officer, Somnath
Mondal, Kartick Chandra Mukherjee, Lalita
Sarkar, Sudip Mazumder, Krishna Kamal

Bhattacharyya, Sr. Accountant.

December -2020

Shri Debashis Kumar Dam, Senior
Accounts Officer, Subrata Acharjee, Mantu
Kumar Das, Subhash Kumar Bakshi, Sr.
Accountant.

Best wishes for their post retirement life.

OBSERVANCE

s This office has observed Vigilance
Awareness Week from 27th October,
2020 to 2nd November, 2020.

¢ This office has observed Rashtriya Ekta

Diwas (National Unity Day) on

31.10.2020.

OBITUARY

As a mark of respect to the departed soul of
Late Rita Das, A.A.O who passed away on
27/09/2020 and Late Gour Sarkar, Ex-
M.T.S., who passed away on 04.12.2020 the
officers and staff members had attended the
condolence meeting held on 08/10/2020 and
18/12/2020 respectively at 5.15 P.M. from
their respective desk and the office closed

thereafter.



